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Cows, pigs and chickens are penned up, domesticly raised with drugs.antibiotics and flesh
coloring to feed the human population and it has been proven time and time again that it is a
inferior food source that affects human physiology in many ways. So, fish hatchery/ return to
the wild programs are the best thing we can do for our selves. Those that support a reduction
in hatchery programs are cheering for the drug companies and health insurance companies to
continue to raise their prices because of a continuous epidemic of poor health larglely due to

the lack of "real" food.
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